
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

 

 
Contacts: Shaye A. Roscoe 

203-924-7462 
James Queen 
203-924-7462 

 
 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
 

Boys & Girls Club 
Annual Doc Bednar Memorial Day Pancake Breakfast 

 
Shelton, CT, May 8, 2015 – The Boys & Girls Club of the Lower Naugatuck Valley will 
be holding its 40th Annual Doc Bednar Memorial Day Pancake Breakfast on Monday, 
May 25th, before, during, and after the Memorial Day parade. Held in the Walgreens 
Pharmacy parking lot at the corner of Center Street, all-you-can-eat, fluffy buttermilk 
pancakes will be served from 7-11 am. Donations are $5 per person, or $4 per person for 
children 12 and younger.  
 
To purchase your tickets, stop by the Boys & Girls Club at One Positive Place in Shelton 
from 8:30 am – 5 pm, Monday-Friday, in the business office upstairs. Or, buy your 
tickets the morning of the event.  
 
For more information about the Boys & Girls Club of the Lower Naugatuck Valley, visit 
us at www.BGC-LNV.org.  
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